HARRISVILLE FIRE DISTRICT
115 CENTRAL STREET
HARRISVILLE, RI  02830
OFFICE (401) 568-2224 FAX (401) 568-9969
STATION (401) 568-5110
TTY: 1-800-745-5555 or 711




ATTENTION HARRISVILLE AND PASCOAG
WATER CUSTOMERS

Public notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the Water Shortage Regulations (“Regulations”) under §VI of the By-Laws of the Harrisville Fire District (“Harrisville”), the Harrisville Operating Committee has declared a water shortage emergency and restrict outdoor water usage.  The District has attempted to avoid this measure, but due to this summer’s extended drought, this water conservation is now unavoidable and it is extremely important that everyone do their part to conserve water. 

THE HARRISVILLE WATER DEPARTMENT AND THE PASCOAG UTILITY DISTRICT IS ISSUING THIS NOTICE OF OUTDOOR WATER RESTRICTIONS EFFECTIVE WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2022 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  THE RESTRICTIONS CONSIST OF ODD/EVEN NUMBERS BASED ON YOUR HOUSE NUMBER. EVEN HOUSE NUMBERS CAN WATER ON EVEN CALENDAR DAYS. ODD HOUSE NUMBERS CAN WATER ON ODD CALENDAR DAYS. 
 
Please be advised that Harrisville and Pascoag intend to strictly enforce the ban and prosecute violators to the full extent of the law in accordance with the procedure and penalties provided in the Regulations.  A copy of the Regulations is available at the Harrisville office and online at harrisvilleri.org. Pascoag Utility District customers can contact the office at 401-568-6222 with questions. 

Paul R Bisson
Harrisville Water Superintendent

Ben McKeon
Pascoag Water Superintendent





“THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER.”

